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Stadium Evacuation Procedure 

 
In the event of an emergency at St Mirren Football Club, spectators should remain in their 
positions and listen carefully to the loud speaker announcements that will be made. 
  
The announcements may direct spectators in a specified area of the ground to evacuation 
points which may be the exit doors at the rear of the stand or emergency gates at the front 
of the stand which lead on to the pitch.  
 
Our PA system operates on a 'zoned' basis so do not worry if you cannot hear certain 
broadcasts too clearly. In such cases, the information will not appertain to your section of the 
stadium.  
 
Stewards, officials and Police Officers will direct spectators to the relevant points.  
 
Specific plans with attendant procedures are in place for disabled spectators 
 
If spectators are requested to vacate a specified area, they are asked to do so calmly and 
quickly to assist with a safe evacuation. 
  
All spectators should then make their way towards the stadium car park situated at the west 
side of the stadium. Main Stand patrons should use Greenhill Road (north) and Ferguslie Park 
Avenue (west). Other stand patrons should use stadium access routes to proceed westward 
to the stadium car park. 

 


